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July 2, 2013

Celia Cudiamat

The Community Foundation
3700 Sixth St., Suite 200
Riverside, CA 92501

Dear Celia,
|

Thank you so much for the very generous gift of $25,000.00 from the S. L. Gimbel Foundation, a
component fund at The Community Foundation. Please know that we’ll put your gift to work
right away saving precious lives at Nevada Humane Society. We truly cannot thank you enough
for thinking of the animals!

Nevada Humane Society is a no-kill shelter, but we are also so much more. We are making great
strides toward achieving our no-kill community goal and making our community the safest in the
nation for homeless pets.

This year, we are on track to find even more great new homes for dogs and cats than ever before.
Thanks to you, we are here for the animals who need us the most — those who have been
abandoned, lost, or injured. Even the very young, old, and sick animals are saved in our no-kill
shelter, made possible by your generosity.

Your gift is a true lifesaver for the over 10,000 orphaned pets in need of care and new homes that
come through our shelter each year. /ﬁ

Thank you so much, from the very bottom of our hearts, for your kindness toward the animals! }/u

With very best wishes,

l./

Bonney Brown
Executive Director
Nevada Humane Society
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Nevada Humane Society is a no-kill shelter creating a no-kill community.
Our work is made possible through your support!
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